
 

 
 

 

There is no medicine like 

hope, no incentive so 

great, and no tonic so 

powerful as expectation 

of something tomorrow. 

We will overcome this 

challenge, we will 

prevail and we will 

come out stronger than 

ever! 

 
Dear parents and families, 
 
As you know, we are well in the phase II of the relaunch strategy. 
More services and business are now open and many of us are 
getting the sense of normalcy back and this is great! 
 
However, the virus is still among us and with more potential 
chances of transmission now, we cannot lower our guard. Our 
Centre is taking all the precautions to prevent the spread and our 
parents and children are 100% in this with us – Thank You! 
 
Plus, the sanitary and safety procedures are becoming second 
nature and all the children understand the importance of hashing 
hands and keeping a safe distance.  
 
We have our three Centres open as many of our children are 
coming back. We also resumed offering hot-lunches. 
 
The outside play area was fitted with new artificial turf and added 
more toys. 
 
Take care, 
 
Fort Road Day Care & OSC 
 

 


